Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, February 1, 2021: Quick Notes

The Madison County Board of Supervisors (the Board) heard from Butler Snow’s
Tommie Cardin regarding the County’s 2020 grant request for almost $20mm through a
United States Department of Transportation BUILD grant for the Reunion Interchange.
There were 656 applications that resulted in 70 awards across the Country.

Although Madison County’s application was not funded, this is the first time the
application has received the “Highly Recommended” status. The County plans to move
forward with a 2021 BUILD grant request.

Canton Mayor Dr. William Truly spoke with the Board about long-term flooding issues
with a goal of drawing up a plan to see where the County could offer help.

The Board approved the 2021 Road Plan, which includes the following roads: Clarkdell
Road, Greenoak Lane, Old Rice Road, Quail Hollow, Oakdale Boulevard, Yandell Road,
City of Madison Roads (TBD), Cherry Brook Drive, Dover Lane, Reunion Parkway,
Bozeman Road, Dewees Road, Devlin Springs Drive, Deer Creek Drive, Deer Creek
Cove, Springwater Cove, South Branch Street, North Branch Street, Clear Creek Street,
Devlin Drive, Distribution Drive, American Way, Highland Colony Parkway, Richardson
Road, Woodridge Drive, Oak Grove, Cedar Creek Drive, Smith Carr Road, McMillan
Road Caroline Boulevard, Germany Drive, Mannheim Cove, Crawford Road, Stokes
Road, Shady Grove Road, Richton Road, Catlett Road, Pot Luck Road, Sutherland Road,
Branson Road, Conway Road, Cedar Green Drive, Highbury Richmond Way, Knotting
Hill, Dry Creek Road, Brown Road West.

The Board approved allowing the contractor for the Robinson Road project, to
subcontract work to the following subcontractors: Traffic Control Products Company,
Inc. Lane Line, LLC., Kimes & Stone Construction Company, Inc.

The Board approved a conditional use request for Bear Creek Water Association to build
a water well on the East Side of Clarkdell Road.

The Board approved Twisted Kitchen’s request site plan for a new business on Calhoun
Station Parkway.

The Board approved spending $9,000 to repair the parking lot at the Sheriff’s office.

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again Tuesday, February 16, 2021, at

5:00 p.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton.
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